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EED THE HERD: PROTECT THE
HORSES, PROTECT YOURSELF

Let’s talk horse safety
The Nevada Department of Agriculture (NDA) is responding to increased reports of horse activity 
in the Virginia Range. The NDA urges residents to use caution around feral horses, maintain a safe 
distance and stay alert on dark roads.

Need an easy way to remember tips for interactions with feral horses? Use the acronym ‘NEIGH’!

N ever feed or pet horses.

Exercise caution around horses.

Install fencing to protect property. 

G ive space and distance.

Heed the roadways, stay alert.

Report horses on roadways to Wild Horse Connection at (775) 352-3944.
To report other issues including damaged fencing or illegal feeding, please email horse@agri.nv.gov.
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